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February 2, 2024 

 

Subject: SITREP 02-2024 UPDATE 

 

Members of Post 233, 

 

  We continue to move forward with the Pavilion transition – BUT WE NEED HELP! Greg and I cannot 

continue to spend countless hours with this project. We need people – period. So, if you can donate some time 

to help us with simple labor performance, thank you! 

 

Sammy is now our Bar Manager – she is a great asset to the Post and future! Welcome aboard. Joy, Julie, and 

Lena who will join the TEAM as we make Post 233 vibrant/community involved again! 

 

Our external toiletries were donated ($7,200) to continue with the future of Post 233. Yes, Men and Women are 

identified on the doors!       

 

To Greg Cressman – words can NEVER express my gratitude for your work and dedication to helping fellow 

Veterans! GOD Bless. 

 

Please visit the website to see the minutes of the Executive Committee and General Membership – our 

MISSION is to be transparent! 

 

 

For God and Country, Sonny Kirkwood (PC 2015-2016) 
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